
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 2/16/2010 6:53:13 PM

Campbell, Andrew (andrew.campbell@cpuc.ca.gov); Villegas, Pedro 
(PVillegas@semprautilities.com); Allen, Meredith 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); bharsh@eei.org 
(bharsh@eei.org)

To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: Tonight

Thanks for the heads up -1 will likely retire early for the first time 
tonight - enjoy the cold!

----Original Message----
From: Villegas, Pedro f mailto:PVillegas@semprautilities.eoml 
Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2010 5:21 PM 
To: Campbell, Andrew; 'meae@pge.com'; 'bharsh@eei.org'; 
Subject: Tonight

Redacted

Ok. No-go on Rumors. Going to Marvins on comer of 14th and U, somewhere 
around 9:30.

Sent from my BlackBerry Wireless Handheld

SB GT&S 0660510
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